
Year One is a bit different from the ECE grades, but we 
have all shown tremendous positivity and resilience settling into 

the big school! 

 

We have jumped straight into learning! In just a couple of week’s we have been 
lucky enough to feature in The Pilbara Times Newspaper alongside Mrs Ledger, have 
our work displayed in the office and now write our very own newsletter article! 

 

What else have we been up to? 

English: We have been focusing on our reading, writing and phonics. We read many 
big books together and read by ourselves, practising our reading strategies for the 
week. In writing, we began by looking at poetry and now we are working on  
recounts. We even got to collaborate with our the Year Two class to create the work 
currently displayed in the office! 
 

Maths: Maths is very exciting and very busy in our class. We have been using lot’s 
of different materials and activities to help us sequence small and large numbers. In 
Maths we do lot’s of group work where we have all been working hard to stay on 
task and work collaboratively in our groups to problem solve. 

 

Chinese: We met our new Chinese teacher Mable. She taught us many things about 
Chinese New Year, which we then followed up on in class. We made Chinese  
lanterns and are creating dragon artworks to help celebrate the Chinese New Year! 

            

    It has been a super start to the year and 
    we look forward to the learning to come in 
        C18! 

It’s lot’s  
of fun, in  

Year One! 


